
Brookview would 
like to welcome                          
Mr. Matthew                   
Radcliffe, our 
new Dean of  
Students.  

SEPTEMBER  7th  

WARREN HOMEFEST 
& FUN RUN 
 

SEPTEMBER  14th  

VISION & HEARING 
SCREENINGS 
 

SEPTEMBER  15th  

COFFEE WITH THE 
PRINCIPAL 
 

SEPTEMBER  17th  

IMMUNIZATION                      
EXCLUSION FROM 
SCHOOL 
 

SEPTEMBER  21st  

BOOK FAIR BEGINS 
 

SEPTEMBER  24th  

GRANDPARENT’S 
WEEK BEGINS 
 

SEPTEMBER  28th  

FRIDAY NIGHT LIVE 
 

OCTOBER  2nd  

PARENT - TEACHER 
CONFERENCES  

09-07-2018 

Upcoming Dates:  

Brookview Elementary  

1550 North Cumberland Road 

Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Office: 317-532-3050 

Fax: 317-532-3089 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR CELEBRATING     
ATTENDANCE SPIRIT WEEK! 

        The CORE Connection   

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us/
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Social Media 

Attendance Matters 

 

 

 

 

Twitter at: 
@BV_Bulldogs  

and on Instagram at: 
@brookviewbulldogs 

2018/2019 Immunizations 

 

 

Follow the Bus on Twitter 

Kindergarten - 4 

3 Hep B 

5 DTaP 

4 Polio 

2 MMR                    

  2 Varicella 

2 Hep A 

Annual Flu shot recommended 

We are excited to be offering 
Before and After Care again 
for the 2018/19 school year!  
Care will be offered from                  
6:00 a.m. until the school day 
begins and then after school 
until 6:00 p.m. 

You may register your child for just Before Care, 
just After Care, or for both.   

Visit indymca.org/youthdevelopment or call 317-
484-9622 for more information, or to register. 

BOX TOPS 

Please save those Box 
Tops!  Each Box Top 
earns Brookview $.10, 
which goes to help 
PTA pay for all PTA 
sponsored activities. 

YMCA Before/After Care 

  Dress Expectations  

 
Just a few reminders concerning dress expectations. 
Acceptable shirts/tops: 

 Shirts must cover shoulders, midriffs, and 
backs. (NO tank tops, spaghetti straps,                        
sundresses, etc.) 

 

Acceptable shorts/skirts 

 Shorts and skirts must be no shorter than                          
2 inches above the knee. 

 

Acceptable Shoes 

 Toes and heels MUST be covered. (No flip 
flops or sandals.) 

 

If your student’s apparel does not meet 
dress expectations they will call home 
and different clothes/shoes will need 
to be brought to school to change. 

Transportation Changes 

.PLEASE NOTIFY 
THE OFFICE    

BEFORE                        

3:00 p.m.              
OF ANY                  

TRANSPORTATION CHANGES 

 

Vision & Hearing Screening 

All 1st and 4th grade students will be                  
having a State Mandated hearing 
screening and all 1st and 3rd grade 
students will be having a State                  
Mandated vision screening during the 
week of Sept. 10th.  All students that 
are new to the district will also have 
both screenings. This is a free service 
from the Marion County Public 
Health Department that will be                  
provided here at Brookview. You will 
only be contacted if your student(s) 
has been given a referral for further 
screening.  If you have a student in 
another grade level that you would 
like to be screened, please send in a 
note specifying your concerns. If you 
do not want your student(s) to be 
screened, you must send in a letter 
stating so.  Please contact                               
Nurse Jessica with any questions at 
317-532-3055. 

 

ATTENDANCE FOR THE 
WEEK: 
 

KINDERGARTEN: 93.7% 
FIRST GRADE: 97.6% 
SECOND GRADE: 97.2% 
THIRD GRADE: 98.6% 
FOURTH GRADE: 96.1% 


